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An Independent Creative Artists Company 

Tuesday, June 1, 2010 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communication Commissions 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 
RE:  MB Docket No. 07-57 Implementation of Sirius-XM Merger  

Condition That Four Percent Commercial and Four Percent  
Non-Commercial of Audio Channels be Leased to Qualified Entities  

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
On May 26, 2010 I spoke with Ms. Marcia Glauberman via telephone regarding the Implementation of 
Sirius-XM Merger Condition That Four Percent Commercial and Four Percent Non-Commercial of Audio 
Channels be Leased to Qualified Entities.   
 
During our phone conversation Ms. Glauberman stated the FCC had been working through several issues 
regarding whom, what and or how the Qualified Entity or Entities would be granted the proposed channels. 
She also hinted that the FCC had been working through several of the issues including Adarand and an 
application process that is being devised to be implemented.  
 
In accordance with Section 1.1206(b)(2), this notice is being filed with the Commission electronically 
 
Regards, 
 
/s/ Malik Shakur - CEO 
 
Malik Shakur  
American Independent Radio/iClick2Media 
An Independent Creative Artists Company 
 
 

 


